
ODISHA NURSES & MIDWIVES EXAMINATION BOARD, 

BHUBANESWAR 

*** 

NOTIFICATION TO ADD DATE OF JOINING OF TRAINEES IN CPCH TRAINING 

 
All the Nursing Training Institutions providing CPCH Training program  to the newly recruited 
Nursing Officers in Odisha are here by advised to add the date of joining of respective trainee 
Nursing officers by clicking on the edit option given against their names before 18.09.2021 (5 PM). 
 
Besides, it is also found that, some Trainee Nursing officers Name, Fathers name and Mothers 
name and Date of Birth are wrongly entered in the system. Since, all these parameters are required 
to be printed on the certificates to be given to the successful passed out officers, necessary 
corrections should be made at the earliest before 18.09.2021 (5 PM), failing which no further 
corrections will be made in the result sheet / certificates. 
 
Institutes are not able to edit / change the email IDs, Adhar numbers and Mobile Numbers of the 
Trainee officers data. So, if any institution desires to do some changes in the email id or mobile 
number of the Trainees, then they are requested to email the changes to be made against the IDs 
of the Nursing officers (created online in the CPCH server) before 18.09.2021 (5 PM), failing which 
no more grievances will be received for consideration. 
 
Since all the Trainee Nursing officers will be able to login to access the CPCH web portal by 
entering their registered e-mail ID as Login ID and Date of Birth as Password, Training Institutes 
are advised to make necessary corrections to the database, so that no officer will face any login 
problem in future. 
 
All NTIs are requested to comply with deficiencies before 18.09.2021 (5 PM) positively. 
 
Secretary, ONMEB 
09.09.2021 


